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QUEENS, NEW YORK – Senator Michael Gianaris issued the following statement after the

New York City Police Department shuttered “Show Palace,” a Long Island City gentleman’s

club.

“The closure of Show Palace is an important and hard-fought success for our community.

Thanks to the NYPD and the Queens District Attorney for continuing to protect our

neighborhoods. I will remain vigilant in case this establishment attempts to reopen.”

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/nypd

